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March 23, 2020 

RE: 2020 Texas Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony  

Austin, Texas – The 2020 Texas Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony, which was scheduled for May 4, and its 
surrounding events, have been canceled due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  

The fallen law enforcement officers and their loved ones will instead be recognized during the 2021 ceremony. 
This decision has been made by the Peace Officers’ Memorial Ceremony Committee, which was established by 
the 85th Texas Legislature. 


